
 

        General Manager’s Office 

        Roscommon Hospital 

        Athlone Road 

        Roscommon 

        Tel: 0906632218 

 

20th October 2021 

 

Deputy Claire Kerrane, 

Dáil Eireann, 

Leinster House, 

Kildare Street, 

Dublin 2. 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Deputy Kerrane, 

 

Re:  PQ49370/21 

To ask the Minister for Health the number of full-time consultant gastroenterologists based in 

Roscommon University Hospital in each of the years of 2018, 2019, 2020 and to date in 2021; and if 

this number will be further increased. 

The table below outlines the number of Consultant Gastroenterologists based in the Roscommon University 

Hospital. 

2018 0 WTE   

2019 0 WTE   

2020 0 WTE   

2021 0.4 WTE  

(temporary post - shared with Galway 

University Hospital) 

 

There are plans in place to recruit an additional 1 WTE shared Consultant Gastroenterology post between 

Galway and Roscommon University Hospitals. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

__________________ 

Mary Garvey 

General Manager 

T: 090 6632218 

E: mary.garvey@hse.ie 


